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Broker Survey

An online survey for our Members and Brokers August 2022

Dear Members,

Following our recent Circular E.53 sent on July 21 regarding our Member and broker survey, please note
that this is being distributed in an email by andy@firebrandinsight.co.uk with the subject line “Subject:
Steamship Mutual survey: Please let us know what you think”.

The survey should not take you more than 15 minutes to complete. If you do not receive the survey please
let your usual Club contact know.

Your participation is appreciated, thank you.

Yours faithfully

Club Circular E.54

Yours faithfully,

STEAMSHIP MUTUAL
UNDERWRITING ASSOCIATION (EUROPE) LIMITED


https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.steamshipmutual.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Ccb0f151b3c72481193c508d88b1171c7%7Cc999f0587bb249d39068805009ea67ba%7C0%7C0%7C637412254321957543%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ERWo7BktPkGnDt2HDCxyeeYRFAShyaBBK%2FEsO3xgbYw%3D&reserved=0
https://www.steamshipmutual.com/sites/default/files/medialibrary/files/E.53.pdf
mailto:andy@firebrandinsight.co.uk

